
 

 

Re: LCVP Portfolio 

 

RE: LCVP Portfolio Work 

1/10/21 

Dear Parent 

Please check that your son/daughter has completed all items of their LCVP 

portfolio and submitted to their LCVP teacher.  The items are CV, Action Plan, 

Summary Report and Career Investigation. These portfolio items make up 60% 

of the overall exam and therefore should be completed to the best of the 

student’s ability. 

We spent 5th year and the month of September working on these items in 

class. Evidence of their work can be viewed on Google Classroom. 

The focus now during the class time is on the theory section of the LCVP 

course. 

Anyone with unfinished items must complete in their own time.  They have the 

option of sending work to their teacher on a weekly basis for correction. Any 

students unable to access a device/PC at home should contact their teacher to 

make arrangements to do this work after school. 

Final deadline for accepting work for correction is October mid-term. 

The final item for the portfolio is the Recorded Interview, this will take place 

during the November tests. 

Thanking you for your co-operation 

Regards 

Patricia Cleary 

Betty Culligan 

LCVP Teachers 

  


